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As an Oregon resident this has always been a luxury our neighboring states get the 

enjoy. It would not only provide another form of transportation for the state but allow 

for potentially better economic friends alternatives to traditional cars. Motorcycles 

average nearly 50 miles to the gallon especially when geared towards on road use. 

This alternative form of transportation can also incentivize people moving into the 

state and or not moving out.  


